
Sari Applefeld 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

Growing up is hard enough, and being banned from sports for reasons unrelated to the game 

are more than unnecessary, but unethical. Banning transgender students from sports is an 

injustice to everyone, both the students being denied the same opportunities as their cisgender 

classmates, but also the teams and fellow athletes that would benefit from these players. Do the 

right thing, put this stupid, unnecessary legislation to rest.  

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 


